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ABOUT THE BRITISH VOICE ASSOCIATION (BVA)

The British Voice
Association is the 'voice
for voice' in the UK.

We are a group of multi-
disciplinary professionals
who work to promote the
field of voice in its
broadest sense.

Our Aims and Objectives

We are a group of over 600 multi-disciplinary professionals working to
promote the field of voice in its broadest sense.
Provide multi-disciplinary education through symposia, conferences,
workshops, training courses and interactive study days
Disseminate research and cutting edge practice through our Journal
('Logopedics Phoniatrics Vocology'), Newsletter and Website
Provide our members with downloadable information leaflets on vocal
health and vocal conditions for distribution to patients and clients
Support people with vocal problems by providing information and
advice through our 'Ask the BVA' service, information leaflets and online
directory of voice clinics in the UK
Encourage greater awareness among the general public of voice
disorders and the importance of good vocal health and communication.
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Voice Clinics Forum
Thursday, 8th November 2012,
Wythenshawe Hospital,
Manchester. An excellent and
informative day w ith practical
advice for clinicians on building
a business case for Voice Clinic
services, the changes to
expect when GP
commissioning comes in and
voice clinic training for ENT’s,
SLT’s and Voice Coaches. 
Find out more...

"How the breath inspires"
was held on Sept 23 at Baden
Powell House in London. This
immensely popular event
provided an excellent balance
of presentations from experts
in the field that included
theoretical & practical
approaches to the process of
breathing for singing and

About the BVA - a short video

Use this link if you'd prefer to view at
larger screen sizes on YouTube
Credits: Stuart Barr, C laire Bradder
and John Baines.
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